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Mission Statement 

The mission of the Advisory Board to the Moultonborough Recreation Department is to 
provide the public a standard of excellence in programs and services in a cooperative 
spirit that encourages participation in recreation, sport and leisure activities, while 
carefully promoting and utilizing recreational resources and facilities available in the 
community. 

 
Purpose 

The principal function of the Advisory Board is to serve as a communication bridge 
between the Recreation Director, the Board of Selectmen and the Community and to 
promote programs and services to encourage support from our community through input 
and participation. 

 
 

Minutes of the November 10, 2008 Meeting 
I. Meeting Called to Order at 5:02 p.m. by Becky Bryant 
II. Motion Made by Joanne Farnham to approve the minutes of the October 6, 2008 

meeting, seconded by Karin Nelson.  Motion Carried. 
III. Community Input – Al Hume asked how the registration process has been going since 

the changes.  Donna responded that things have gone very well. 
IV. Town Administrator Request for Special Meeting of the RAB for 11/17/08 – This request 

was discussed at length, as well as the Town Administrator’s letter to the Becky Bryant 
regarding his agenda for a proposed special meeting.  It was decided that a special 
meeting would not be granted at this time, that room had been made on the agenda 
before and the Town Administrator was a no show, therefore a full time allotment on the 
RAB’s December Agenda would suffice. 

V. Recreation Department Report – Donna’s report had been previously provided to the 
RAB, she added that she was in the Budget process, and working with a “Community 
Services Team” that came out of the Charting a Course recommendations.  This team is 
comprised of the Police, Fire, Visiting Nurse and Recreation Departments. 

VI. RAB Business 
a. Board Alternate Vacancy – Becky Bryant reported that nothing had been heard from 

the Board of Selectmen regarding the RAB Alternate Vacancy. 
b. Red Hill Outing Club – Karin presented information on the Club, Membership, and 

ways the RAB could help promote the RHOC. It was discussed that this is a relatively 
unknown local resource that the RAB would love to help promote. 

VII. Next Meeting Date & Agenda – The next meeting was set for December 8, 2008 at 5:00 
at the Community Center. 

VIII. A motion was made by Becky Bryant to adjourn, seconded by Al Hume.  Motion 
Carried. 
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